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“Love is patient.  Love is kind.” 1 Corinthians 13

This Book is Anti Racist
We recommend this book for
parents and some of our older
children. The blurb says:
“Who are you? What is racism? 
Where does it come from? 
Why does it exist? What can you 
do to disrupt it? Learn about social
identities, the history of racism and 
resistance against it, and how you 
can use your anti-racist lens and voice to move the 
world toward equity and liberation.

Class teachers for 2020-21
It is with great pleasure that we can now announce 
our class teachers for September and welcome Ms 
Emma Doi-President, Ms Micaela Church, Mr 
Kristofer Beel & Ms Holly Skilton to SCSJ.
Nursery - Ms Doi-President
Reception - Ms Bourne
Year 1 - Ms Moran
Year 2 - Ms Church
Year 3 - Mr Beel
Year 4 - Ms Richardson
Year 5 - Ms Skilton
Year 6 - Ms Prideaux

Google Meets
All our current staff are planning an online ‘google 
meet’ where the children will be able to see all their 
class friends before the end of term and say goodbye to 
their teachers. Within these meetings, there will also be 
a short film from the children’s new teacher too, which 
we hope you’ll find interesting and helpful. Please 
make sure you know the time and date of your 
children’s meetings:

● EYFS (Nursery and Reception) 
Mon 13th July 2pm - 3pm 

● YR1 Monday  13th July 4-5pm
● YR2 Tuesday 14th July 4-5pm
● YR3 Thursday 16th July 4-5pm
● YR4 Tuesday 14th July 4-5pm
● YR5 Thursday 16th July 4-5pm

YR6 - Farewell at school - Wednesday 15th July 1:15-2:45pm 
Letter sent to Year 6 parents 

Government guidelines
You will have seen in the news that the government’s 
lockdown restrictions are beginning to be eased. 
However, in school, we are doing all we can to stick to 
social distancing rules still and following our risk 
assessment procedures until the end of term.  We ask 
staff and parents to continue to keep 2m apart.

School finishes for most on Thursday 16th 
July.  For the few children who will be in 
school on Friday 17th  July, school will stay 
open until 3.30pm.

Relationships, Sex and Health Education 
(RSHE) From September, we will be teaching the new RSHE 
curriculum but we would also like to consult with parents 
before we start. A consultation date for parents from both 
schools has been set for Thursday 9th July at 6pm so please 
email info-st@stfed.rbkc.sch.uk if you’d like to join us online.

Play provision 
Before the end of term, we will make sure that all of those 
who have shown an interest in play provision during the 
holidays will have all the necessary details. Thank you for 
getting in touch with us. As soon as we have heard more 
details, we will in contact the relevant families directly.

Meal vouchers for the summer holiday
Families entitled to Free School Meals will receive an 
email on Monday 13th July to redeem their £105 
voucher per child. This will cover a 7 week period from 
the 20.07.20 until 06.09.20 (inclusive).

Next summer’s school journey(s)
We have secured the Gordon Brown Centre for next 
year’s school journey but we’re also pleased to 
announce that we will be able to take both Y5 and 
Y6 in the Summer Term 2021, meaning that no 
children will have missed the experience due to the 
coronavirus pandemic.
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